## NEWS

## THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS SOUTHWESTERN

MEDICAL SCHOOL AT DALLAS



BOB FENLEY, DIRECTOR OF INFORMATION

JOHN WEEKS, ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR

Representatives of the Medical Art Department at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical School at Dallas took most of the top awards at the recent Biological Photographic Association meeting in El Paso.

Assistant Prof. William Stenstrom, president of the organization, received first awards for best paper presented ("Stereoscopic Photography in Ophthalmology") and for medical illustration. He also received honorable mention for color slide medical photography.

Miss Elizabeth Rodriquez won both first and second prizes for black and white photographs in the natural science category; and first award for a color print in the natural science category.

Michael Lorfing, coordinator of production services, received honorable mention for a paper, "The Photographer as a Polluter." Bruce Epker, M.D., assistant professor of oral surgery, received a second prize and honorable mention for color photomicrographs.

JUNE 2, 1971